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Office of Veterans Affairs

July 20, 1976

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Mr. Garcia:

The first VA Civic Advisory Council Meeting for Fiscal Year 1976-77 will
be held Friday, September 10, 1976, starting at 9:30 a.m. At the council's
request this meeting has been scheduled in Houston to allow members to
tour the Regional Office, and VARO has reserved their Director's Conference
Room for our regular business session.

I have confirmed space for the council members at the Houston Marriott
Hotel due to availability of space, reasonable rates and convenience to
the Regional Office. Please note - return the enclosed reservation cards
to Houston at least three (3) weeks prior to the meeting date to assure
confirmation of your reservations.

Please forward all items you wish to be placed on the agenda as soon as
possible. I am making a personal request that a Texas Education Agency
representative from Ms. Janice Boyd's office attend the meeting to bring
us up to date on "standards of progress." Have a safe trip and I look
forward to seeing you all there.

Sincerely,

Walt Dunham, President
VA Civic Advisory Council
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